
WHAT IS A CONDUCIVE CONDITION? 



The Official WDI report list 9 
Conducive Conditions and the 
opportunity to list others as 
“C” and then spell out what it 
is. 



The WDI form list the following 
conducive conditions: 
Wood to ground contact (G) 
 



Form boards left in place(i) 
 



Excessive moisture (J) 
 



Debris under or around 
structure (K) 
 



Footing too low or soil line 
too high (L) 



Wood Rot (M) 



Heavy Foliage (N) 



Planter Box abutting 
structure (O) 



Wood Pile in contact with 
Structure (Q) 



Wooden fence in contact with 
the structure (R)  



Insufficient ventilation (T) 



Other (C) Example: 
Obstructed or uninspectable 
Slab Joint 
 



Other (C) Uninspectable Deck 
 



…but what makes one 
condition more conducive 
than another? 
 
…usually it’s the level of 
conduciveness such as “How 
heavy is the foliage or how 
long has it been that way” 
 



Lets look at some examples… 
Wooden fence abutting 
structure (R) This new fence 
is not very conducive due to 
it being treated wood. 
 



This old wood fence is still 
not conducive because its 
above the soil line and does 
not show any infestation. 
 



This fence is super 
conducive and is infested… 



Ask yourself the following: 
Is the condition in its 
present form conducive to 
immediate infestation? Could 
it be obstructing an 
infestation? How long has it 
been like this? Has it 
produced any damage to the 
structure already? 
 



Also consider the following: 
Can the condition be 
corrected? Is it practical 
to correct it or is 
treatment a more practical 
solution? Once corrected 
could it reveal obstructed 
infestations? 
  



A good example of conducive 
conditions that are NOT 
correctable… Obstructed slab 
joints…. 



An example of a conducive 
condition that CAN be 
corrected but may reveal an 
obstructed infestation: 
High soil line… 
 



What kind of treatment would 
you recommend over conducive 
conditions only? 
 
A Preventive treatment 
 
Check off YES in the box on 
9B. 
 



9B. Says… 
A preventive treatment 
and/or correction of 
conducive conditions as 
identified in 7A & 7B is 
recommended as follows…. 
Yes or No… and then it says 
to specify reason __________ 
 
 



Keep in mind that we can 
correct some conducive 
conditions like high soil 
line when we perform the 
treatment. Many of our 
treatments are only 20 feet 
or more but they not only 
address the high soil issue 
but they treat for potential 
termites. 



Our treatments are in many 
cases the most practical way 
to resolve the issue. In 
many cases the mortgage 
company will ask that all CC 
are removed and sometimes we 
must inform them that a 
certain condition cannot be 
practically corrected. 



An unispected slab joint is 
a major CC. It may be 
presently covering an 
infestation. However in most 
cases nothing can be done 
except preventive treatment 
but preventive treament may 
be costly and invasive. So 
what do you do? 



This is a perfect example 
where our warranty can 
resolve this difficult 
issue. Instead of 
recommending a treatment be 
done the inspector can offer 
a warranty to cover the CC 
issue then a clear report 
can be issued. 
 



Remember most 
recommendations are 
preventive for conducive 
conditions… but they must be 
justified to the 
clients…especially the 
seller who normally pays for 
it…but also to the buyer. 



Some pictures of some 
conducive conditions: Wood 
to ground contact 



Heavy foliage: 



Wooden fence abutting 
structure: 



Wood Pile in contact with 
the structure: 



Wood to ground contact: 



Wooden structures built over 
slab joints 



90 degree angles in slabs 
are a favorite place for 
termites to hide a tunnel 



Termites will camoflauge 
tunnels to hide them. 



These are agricultural 
termites…they are still 
considered subterraneans 



A rock fill may be covering 
a termite infestation. 



If you find conducive 
conditions please take 
pictures of them and notes 
as to how extensive they 
are. Then we can discuss 
them prior to making a 
recommendation that may 
haunt us later. 



A few more pictures of CC… 
landscape timbers and high 
soil. 



Obstructed slab joints… 
 



Corner cracks that reach the 
soil. 



Heavy foliage is a CC for 
Carpenter ants and termites. 



Wood skirting touching the 
soil. 



Bathroom leaks will result 
in termites attacking in 
those areas. 



Termites will actually 
construct shelter tubes 
behind Fire Ant mounds. 



Stored paper products such 
as books, newspapers, etc 
will be very attractive to 
termites. 



Uninspectable decks will 
lead to damage like this. 


